
 
 

 
 
 
 

 ASTALDI: NECSO AND FERROVIAL LEAVE THE GROUP 

OF COMPANIES FOR THE MESSINA BRIDGE 
 

 

Rome, 5th May 2005  – As regards to press rumors published in the last days, Astaldi confirms that 

the Spanish Companies Necso and Ferrovial, initially prequalified in the consortium with Astaldi as 

leader, will not participate to the tender for the construction of the Bridge over the Messina Straits. 

 
 
 
 
For further information: 
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Head IR and Corporate Communications             

                                                    


